
CAPITAL BUILDINGS BOARD 
 

WEDNESDAY, 14 SEPTEMBER 2022 9.00AM  
 

NOTE OF INQUORATE MEETING 
 

Present 
 
Officer: 
 
Chris Rumbles - Town Clerk’s Department 

 
1. APOLOGIES  

 
On reflection of the sad passing of Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth the 
Second and the period of national mourning, all Members of Capital Buildings 
Board had conveyed their apologies for the meeting on this occasion.    
 
The Town Clerk noted that the meeting was inquorate and therefore in line with 
Standing Order 36 of the Court of Common Council, the formal meeting was 
dissolved with consideration of business adjourned until the next regular 
meeting of the Committee. Any business requiring approval prior to the next 
regular meeting would be considered by the Town Clerk under urgency 
procedure in consultation with the Chairman and Deputy Chairman of the 
Committee.  

 
The meeting ended at 9.05am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chairman 
 
Contact Officer: Chris Rumbles 
 
 

 


